

AS WE PREPARE TO RING IN THE NEW YEAR, WE'D LIKE TO WISH ALL OUR FRIENDS MERRY CHRISTMAS AND HAPPY HOLIDAYS.

WE'LL CLOSE AT 3:00 ON DECEMBER 24 AND WILL BE CLOSED DECEMBER 25 AND 26, AND JANUARY 1. BE SURE TO VISIT US WHEN IN VIRGINIA. THE INVITATION IS ALWAYS OPEN.

Marion and everyone at Horse Country

HORSE COUNTRY®

60 Alexandria Pike, Warrenton, VA 20186 Phone (540) 347-3141 | Toll Free (800) 882-4868 | Fax (540) 347-7141 www.HorseCountryLife.com

Copyright © 2014. All Rights Reserved. No part of this e-newsletter may be reproduced without explicit permission from Marion Maggiolo, President, Horse Country® Ltd., Warrenton, VA. Horse Country does not send unsolicited emails. THIS IS NOT SPAM. You have received this e-mail because of our business relationship. We respect your time and privacy. If you wish to discontinue this e-newsletter, please email remove@horsecountry.net to be removed.

STORE HOURS: Monday–Friday 9 AM - 6 PM, Saturday 9 AM - 5 PM (ET)